
  

Middleton Cup and Eastern Counties League Nominations 2019 

I have sent out in the last few days, to both badged and unbadged Hertfordshire bowlers, 
nomination sheets for the 2019 season.  

If you feel that you should have received a nomination sheet as a previous squad member 
or as a player who has achieved a high level of success in County, local association and 
club competitions then please contact me.  

All players wishing to participate in the Middleton Cup are expected to commit to at least 
2 of the first 4 Eastern Counties League games (and 1 of the last 2) besides committing to 
ALL Middleton Cup trials and games. 

Interested Hertfordshire Bowlers (not necessarily badged) should apply in writing directly 
to me sharing some reasons for applying. The closing date for nominations is Friday the 
1st March 2019. 

Phil Clewes-Garner

Hertfordshire Bowls 
Phil Clewes-Garner (Men’s Manager) 

E-mail:  philipclewes_garner@hotmail.com  
Tel:  01279 601084
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